
Starting on April 28th, our school is excited to welcome Greek
and Turkish students as part of the Erasmus exchange program.
The German Erasmus students have already spent exchange
weeks in both countries, where they were warmly welcomed.
Now, it’s our turn to return the hospitality. The Erasmus group
has organized a variety of fun and creative activities for the
students, including a wood workshop with Mr. Kreihe, gardening
activities such as planting trees and vegetables, sewing
projects using old pieces of clothing, upcycling old furniture
and creating a banner for the exchange. Students will have the
opportunity to rotate through the different stations each day,
allowing everyone to take part in all the activities. We are
happy to have you here in Offenbach, Germany, and we
welcome you with open arms!

Erasmus exchange week


